Tuscola High School
564 Tuscofa School Road
Waynesville, NC 28786
(828)456-2408, Fax-(828}456-2434
Travis Collins, Principal

564 Tuscola School Road
Waynesville, NC 28786
QOctober 9, 2017

Dear Parent/GGuardian:

The North Carolina Department of Public Instruction will soon be administering the PreACT assessment
to all eligible tenth grade students. The PreACT assessment includes a pretest portion that will not be
available to students through the state test administration. Parents and students can, however, voluntarily
access and complete the information that is included in this pretest portion and create an ACT profile at
the following website:

http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/act-profile.html

If you have questions or concerns about the PreACT, please contact Cecilia Ruth Marcus, Lead Teacher,
at 828-456-2408.

Sincerely,

V7 a

Travis Collins, Principal



